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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 Multiplication Check Meeting for Year 4 parents  
 
I am writing to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 1st May at 3.10pm. The meeting will be 
about 20 minutes. During the meeting, we will be sharing information about the Multiplication 
Check and ways you can prepare your child at home.   It will also be an opportunity to ask 
any questions that you may have. We will provide supervision for children who attend 
Queensway while you are at the meeting.  
 
Please could you complete and return the slip below by Friday 26th April.  
 
We hope to see you at the meeting, 
Regards, 
 
 
Faye Lawrence (Maths Lead), Miss Penniston and Miss Ross (Year Four Teachers)  
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
I will be/I will not be (please delete as appropriate) attending the meeting on Wednesday 1st 
May.  
 
Name of child……………………………………………………….Class:  4MR/4AJP 
 
Number of children who require supervision……………. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………… 
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